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7 April 2022 

Kirstyn Lindsay 
Consultant Planner 
Dunedin City Council 
kirstyn@planningsouth.nz 
 
Hilary Lennox 
Consultant Planner  
Otago Regional Council 
Hilary.Lennox@orc.govt.nz 

 

Dear Hilary and Kirstyn 

Minor road re-alignment (LUC-2020-405 and RM20.280) 

1 The applicant advises that it hereby revises the application by realigning the proposed road 
carriageway to a minor extent to avoid any direct impact on roadside wetlands located adjacent 
to McLaren Gully Road. The carriageway realignment is entirely within the proposed design 
footprint for the road design. 

2 Drawings depicting the realignment are currently being finalized and will be sent to you as soon 
as they are approved. 

3 This minor realignment will also be assessed by the applicant's relevant technical experts in their 
statements of evidence. 

Yours faithfully 
Anderson Lloyd 

 

  
Michael Garbett 
Partner 

Rebecca Kindiak 
Solicitor 

d +64 3 467 7173 
m +64 27 668 9752 
e michael.garbett@al.nz 

d +64 3 467 7175 
m +64 21 297 2450 
e rebecca.kindiak@al.nz 
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